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Comments: I think the Sandias are already very busy!  It would be a big mistake to bring more development in

the form of a mountain coaster into the Sandias and adjacent to the Sandia Mountain Wilderness. Already the

wilderness is impacted by the crest road, the tram, and the existing lifts and ski area.  Drawing more cars and

more people to the area--as well as destroying more habitat by cutting the trees where the mountain coaster

would go--will have a negative impact on wildlife and jeopardize the survival of numerous species.  Already the

Sandias have lost native bighorn sheep.  This form of recreation may be fine in more expansive mountainous

areas, but the Sandias are a very limited and precious resource already threatened by too much development

and too many people. Please do not allow the mountain coaster project to proceed!   


